
Susan Swayze
Gorham
LD 1020
I am not in favor of this Connector.  I have never yet seen ANY connector in Maine 
do what they say it will do.  They never really cut down on traffic or travel time.  It's 
just a gimmick to waste for dollars on something that is of basically no real value.  
Leave Smiling Hill Farm alone and let it thrive as always.  You do not need a single 
piece of their property.  Do NOT make this connector a reality; keep it an 
UNFULFILLED "dream" of whoever thinks it's necessary.  Thanks for reading....


